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From: Deacon, Jenny

To: Columbia River Crossing;

CC:

Subject: Public Transit on New Bridge
Date: Monday, June 09, 2008 1:16:47 PM
Attachments:

Hi

P-1000-00En a commuter that works in Portland, and live in Vancouver. | work for a good company, Time Warner Telecom with
e

xfellent benefits and a great place to work. It is worth the hassle of commuting, which | currently do riding CTran every day.
Infact, there are 29 people out of 50 employees that work in my office all commuting from Vancouver.

| gn in total support of a Max line included in the bridge plans to Vancouver with the transit center at Clark College. | would
prgfer to see it ride along the I-5 corridor as | think going DT Vancouver would be slower with more stops. | think, the faster
th¢ service, more people will see it as very easy and convenient way to travel. If they can drive their own car and get
sonewhere faster, people will use it less.

Weh gas prices going up all the time, people everywhere need to realize that mass transit is the only way for the future.

thank you, Jenny

Jenny Deacon

Time Warner Telecom, Portland, OR

Operations Coordinator, Inventory Specialist, Administrative
PH: 503-416-1822

Fax: 503-416-1555

The content contained in this electronic message is not intended to constitute
formation of a contract binding TWTC. TWTC will be contractually bound only upon
execution, by an authorized officer, of a contract including agreed terms and
conditions or by express application of its tariffs. This message is intended only
for the use of the individual cor entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of
this

message 1s not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
disseminaticn, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

replying tec the sender of this E-Mail or by telephone.
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Preferences for specific alternatives or options, as expressed in
comments received before and after the issuance of the DEIS, were
shared with local sponsor agencies to inform decision making. Following
the close of the 60-day DEIS public comment period in July 2008, the
CRC project's six local sponsor agencies selected a replacement I-5
bridge with light rail to Clark College as the project's Locally Preferred
Alternative (LPA). These sponsor agencies, which include the Portland
City Council, Vancouver City Council, TriMet Board, C-TRAN Board,
Metro Council, RTC Board, considered the DEIS analysis, public
comment, and a recommendation from the CRC Task Force when voting
on the LPA.

With the LPA, new bridges will replace the existing Interstate Bridges to
carry I-5 traffic, light rail, pedestrians and bicyclists across the Columbia
River. Light rail will extend from the Expo Center MAX Station in Portland
to a station and park and ride at Clark College in Vancouver. Numerous
parties, including the City of Vancouver, selected the downtown light rail
over the I-5 alignment, as it reduced costs, increased ridership, and
contributes more to the plans for the downtown area. Pedestrians and
bicyclists would travel along a wider and safer path than exists today.

For a more detailed description of highway, transit, and bicycle and

pedestrian improvements associated with the LPA, see Chapter 2 of the
FEIS.
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